July 31, 2006
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:
Avista Reorganization

Docket No. UE-060273
Dear Ms. Washburn:  

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are the original and 10 copies of Commission Staff’s Response to Public Counsel’s “Renewed Request for Adjudication,” the supporting Declaration of Glenn  Blackmon, and Certificate of Service.  

Sincerely,

DONALD T. TROTTER 
Senior Counsel 
DTT:klg
Enclosure 

cc:  Parties
